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Campbell, Thomas

From: hmea1998@aol.com
Sent: Friday, March 19, 2021 3:44 PM
To: Campbell, Thomas
Cc: Madani, Mo
Subject: Fwd: Rule 61G20-6.002-Commission Approval and Accreditation of Advanced Building 

Code Training Courses
Attachments: 61G20-6.002 (12).pdf; 61G20-6.002 Notice of       Development.pdf; FBCED 2003-03 

(1).pdf; Request for Changes to Rule        61G20-6.002.pdf

 
[NOTICE] This message comes from a system outside of DBPR. Please exercise caution when clicking on 
links and/or providing sensitive information. If you have concerns, please contact your Knowledge 
Champion or the DBPR Helpdesk. 
 
   
61G20-6.002 The virtual majority of the entire language if filled with ambiguities and the clearly 
abiding opportunity for a potential Accreditor's Evaluator  to act arbitrarily and capriciously with regard 
to one's perceptions and interpretations of an Applicant  Accreditor's Credentials.  I.E., who 
determines the credentialed worthiness of the Evaluators?  This matter runs into who is and is not an 
Expert Witness in a Florida Court of Law.  This opposition is the predicate for my opposition to the 
entirety of this series and sequence of Rules pursuant to several provisions of Chapter 120, F.S., 
namely S 120.52; 120.54; 120.56; and 120.57 et seq per relevance. I expressively and explicitly 
reserve the right of Appeal/s.   

(e-signed) 
Hilton T. Meadows, RLA0000339 
Diversified Environmental Planning 
Fl. State Department G#14000031496 
900 Cesery Blvd. Ste. 103 
Jacksonville, Florida 32211 
904-744-1417; 904-534-0090(HM); 904-472-3614(SM)   
  
http://DivEnvPlanning.yolasite.com 
  
  
 

-----Original Message----- 
From: noreply@floridabuilding.org 
Sent: Fri, Mar 5, 2021 10:16 am 
Subject: Rule 61G20-6.002-Commission Approval and Accreditation of Advanced Building Code Training Courses 

Good Morning,  
    At its February 9, 2021, meeting, the Florida Building Commission voted to initiate rule development for 
rule 61G20-6.002.  The notice of rule development, a copy of rule 61G20-6.002, and the comments 
received to date are attached to this email.  Please submit any comments you have pertaining to this rule 
by March 19, 2021.  The comments will be considered by the Education Program Oversight Committee and 
then the Florida Building Commission during its April 13th, 2021, meeting.  Comments should be emailed 
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to thomas.campbell@myfloridalicense.com.  If you have any questions please email me or call me at 850-
717-1823. 
Thomas Campbell 
Executive Director 
Florida Building Commission  
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